
This week the Welsh Government has launched a new 
‘Online issues and worries’ area on Hwb specifically 
for children and young people. This new area includes 
information and advice on 10 different online safety 
topics, including online bullying, sharing nudes and 
online gaming. The new feature has been shaped by 
Welsh Government research into children and young 
people’s online experiences and worries and some of 
the barriers to getting help.  
 
 
The advice is designed to help children and young 
people understand more about online safety and     
offer guidance on what to do and where to turn for 
help if they are worried about something online.  

 
  Please help us to raise awareness of ‘Online issues 
and worries’ area among children and young people so 
that they are supported to become digitally resilient 
and are empowered to deal with problems they may 
encounter online safely.   

 
 

https://bit.ly/3NtTq1G
https://bit.ly/3NtTq1G
https://bit.ly/3NtTq1G


 

There are lots of great things about social  

media, apps and games, life wouldn't be the 

same without them for most of us. But     

sometimes things can go wrong and you might 

feel like you are in an unsafe or upsetting      

situation.   

We all want to keep our online experience positive so this area has been 

created to help you make sense of some of the issues that you might 

have to deal with. The information pages also  include advice on what to 

do and where to turn for help if you are worried about something online. 

Always keep in mind that you have rights and these rights also apply in 
the digital world! 

https://hwb.gov.wales/zones/keeping-safe-online/advice-for-children-

and-young-people-online-issues-and-worries/ 

 

For young people, technology is central to 
everything they do. From connecting with 
friends on social media, to playing with other 
gamers from around the world on different 
multiplayer gaming platforms. For parents and 
carers, understanding this engagement with 
digital technology can be overwhelming and it 
can be difficult to establish boundaries.  

The ‘In the Know’ project has been designed and created        
especially with parents and carers in mind, to equip them with 
the key information that they need to help young people embark 
on their digital journeys safely.  

The collection of guides covers what all parents and carers should 
know about the most popular social media and gaming apps children 
are using today.  

Each guide includes a detailed overview of the app, outlining the 
age rating and key terminology parents and carers should know. 
The guide also highlights the risks each app poses to young people 
and gives detailed instructions on how to enable 
parental controls and safety settings.  

https://hwb.gov.wales/zones/keeping-safe-online/in-the-know/ 
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